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Architectural Control Board 

Minutes of June 23, 2008 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. Present were Jim Perkins, Mike 
Bickler, Sandy Eppers, Gale Schwartz, Don Wiemer, Village Administrator, and 
Jeanine Griswold, Secretary. 
 
 
In attendance were Charles Beeler, Todd Prudlow, Tim Prudlow and Gene 
Stoiber. 
 
 

1. Motion to approve the minutes of May 27, 2008 meeting was made by 
Gale Schwartz, and seconded by Jim Perkins, Carried Unanimously. 
 

 
2. Ms. Marie Kasten, 4654 Lake Club Circle represented by Charles Beeler 

submitted plans for a screen porch addition to residence. The existing 
patio on the west property line will be screened in. The siding will be 
removed and the roofing materials will be the same as what is currently 
on the home. 

 
3. Mr. Gene Stoiber, 36050 Orchard Lane, submitted plans for addition to 

detached garage. The cupola on the current garage will be removed and 
placed at the center of the garage addition. Mr. Bickler mentioned he 
would like to see additional landscaping along the exposed concrete of 
the addition. The siding materials which will be used will match the 
existing siding. 
 

 
A motion to approve the plan submitted was made by Mike Bickler subject to the 
addition of landscaping to screen the exposed concrete and seconded by Sandy 
Eppers, Carried Unanimously. 

 
 
 
A motion to adjourn was made at approximately 7:15 p.m., by Mike Bickler 
and seconded by Gale Schwartz, Carried Unanimously. 

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jeanine Griswold  


